
 
September 10, 2013 
 
 
 
TO:    Pacific Association  

   Coaches, Athletes and Parents 
 
From: Darius Strickland 
  Cross Country Chairperson 
 
Hello everyone, hope all is well with you so far this 
season. My name is Darius Strickland, Head Coach of 
the Phoenix Gliders Track and Field and Cross Country 
Club. I am your new Youth Cross Country Chairperson 
for the Pacific Association. I am hoping to get to 
know and work with each and everyone of you before 
the end of this season.   
 
Please feel free to call me 707 624-0492 if you have 
any suggestions or questions. I want this season to 
be a joyful one. And thank you so much for electing 
me to the position of Youth Cross Country 
Chairperson.  
 


